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SELECT COM MITTEE ON INTC:LLlGENCE

WASHINGTON. D.C. 20510

December 30,1976

IN REPLY PI..EASE
REFER TO F.~Fc009

L~eutenant General Lew Allen, Director
National Security Agency
Fort George G. Meade, Maryland 20755

Dear General Allen:

The National Security Agency has recently provided the
Select Committee with cer~ain intercept traffic relat­
ing to Cuba in November, 19620 He found this material
wast helpful to the Coum.i.t t e e ' s efforts and wcuLd most
appreciate access to. any and all such traffic remain­
ing ,extant at the National Security Agency.

Thank you for your ongoing assistance and cooperation.

Howard H. Baker, Jr.
Vice Chairman
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